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17th May 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

International Day 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be hosting another International Day for the whole school 
on Thursday 15th June. 
 

The aim of the day will be to celebrate a range of different countries, cultures and traditions from 
around the world. 
 
We will do this by providing children with an opportunity to explore and share information about their 
own heritage and encourage an understanding and appreciation for global diversity as well as the 
diversity that exists within their own school and community.  
 
During the International Day, children will have opportunities to engage in art, music, dance, 
cooking, food tasting and games from other countries. 
 
We are looking for parent volunteers to help us make this a terrific and memorable event for our 
children. Our aim is to run a range of themed stalls related to different countries/cultures. This could 
be a great opportunity for you to promote your nation and what makes it famous for example: 
traditional foods (please avoid nuts), traditional costumes or maybe a display of traditional crafts. 
The stalls will be set up outside (weather permitting) from 1.15pm. The stalls will be open to parents 
and children from 2.00 pm on Thursday 15th June.  If you are able to help us with this please come 
and speak to the office.  
 
The successes of previous International Days have shown that with your help and support, we can 
make these days ones for your children to remember. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Praetig 
Headteacher 
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Cowes Primary School International Day Thursday 15th June 2023 
REPLY SLIP: 

Please return to the school office: 

 

 

 
 

YOUR NAME:  

NAME OF CHILD/REN: Childs Name Class 

   

   

   

 
COUNTRY: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
COUNTRY REPRESENTED: 
 
 
 

PLEASE TICK REQUIREMENTS: YES NO 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
How many? 

 

 
 
 

 
 
How many? 

 

 

 

 
 
 
How many? 

 

 

Plates: how many? 
 
 
Bowls: how many? 

 

 

 
Cutlery: 
 
How many?  

 

  
Adults: 
 
How many? 

 

 

 
 


